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Press Release 
For Immediate release 
CREDIT UNION ACCEPTANCE COMPANY WELCOMES FLEUR DE LIS FEDERAL CU 
 
Houston, TX | April 29, 2016:  Credit Union Acceptance Company (CUAC) announced the 
addition of Fleur De Lis Federal CU (FDLFCU) to the CUAC credit union indirect auto lending 
network. The addition of FDLFCU adds to CUAC’s incredible list of Credit Union partners which 
makes it the leading indirect lending solutions for Credit Unions in Louisiana.    
 
“Fleur De Lis Credit Union is very excited to begin working with CUAC to begin our indirect 
lending program.  We look forward to taking advantage of CUAC’s expertise and relationships 
to expand our loan portfolio.“  –Robert Mayfield, President/CEO, said. 
 
“CUAC is very excited to add Fleur De Lis Credit Union to our indirect program.  This Credit 
Union adds to a terrific group of partners which enables CUAC to be the premier indirect loan 
provider in Louisiana.”     – Kurt Howard, Executive Vice President, said. 
 
Fleur De Lis FCU was charted in 1951 to provide financial services to the employees of the 
Louisiana Department of Health, the credit union staff and immediate family members.  Since 
then, FDLFCU has expanded its charter to include all other State of Louisiana Departments as 
well as anyone who lives, works, worships, or goes to school in Orleans Parish.   
 
Credit Union Acceptance Company, LLC (CUAC) is a division of Credit Union Alliance, LLC.  It 
was created in 1998 by Credit Unions to help Credit Unions retain member loans, grow auto 
loan portfolios and increase membership by enabling them to provide point-of-sale finance at 
the dealership.   CUAC offers a full line of point-of-sale lending services and the flexibility to 
design a program that meets Credit Union needs.  CUAC works with our clients every step of 
the way to construct the perfect program for them. 


